



Headteacher: Mr Mark Baines Friday 14th January 2022

Dear Parent or Carer.

We are writing to outline the booster and support sessions that will be available to Year 11 students from February half term through to the summer exams.

This year we are offering support in two ways.

As a result of the grades achieved in their mock examinations, some students will be selected for targeted intervention and support. In the coming weeks we will be writing to these students to advise them of the sessions that they are expected to attend.

For students who have not been directly selected, because their teachers believe that they are on track to achieve the grades they are capable of, support sessions are available. However, students may find it beneficial to target sessions that address specific needs, as opposed to attending all sessions.

The outline of the timetable is as follows (sessions will run from 3:15 - 4:15pm)

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday
Week A	Maths (L) English (R)	Option B	Option C	
Week B	Maths (R) English (L)	Science (R) RE (L)	Option A	Science (L) RE(R)

Students can identify whether they are on the right or left hand-side of the year by looking at their timetable and are similarly able, to identify which subjects are in each option block in the same way (tutors will be able to assist with this if needed).

The purpose of the sessions is not to re-teach entire areas of the curriculum, but to give students a boost in specific areas of need. It is also important for students to acknowledge that these sessions are a support to their own independent revision and will not, on their own, form an entire revision programme.

We have been working with students on how best to plan and execute their revision for the summer's exams and many of you will have attended the parental session back in November where strategies to support students were shared.

Finally, thank you for your participation in ensuring that students take advantage of all of the support on offer, as we work towards what we all hope and expect will be a successful summer for all.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Gill

Mr M Corrigan Head of Key Stage 4 Head of Year 11

admin@allhallows.net











